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1. John Sisko discussed the HSS grant and associated faculty working group
2. Proposal from John Sisko 
3. Our new e-mail address is: cicpc@tcnj.edu;  We have space on H and R drives
4. Initial numbers from Qualtrics on SRP facilitators (46 as of Monday)
a. Tom will send reminder to prior and current FSP instructors
5. Facilitator training session
6. Review and selection of summer reading guide content to use for facilitators
7. Some assessment vehicle  for the SRP (there are 2 questions on Welcome Week survey).
8. Set up lunch in 1855 for individuals who want to talk about events for next 

